Oliver Hoban

From:

Sent: 05 August 2025 13:01

To: Oliver Hoban

Subject: 4/25/2240/0F1 - Residential Development consisting of 5 dwellings

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!

Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk

Good afternoon

Following our recent town council meeting the councillors asked that a site visit be made to look at the above application. Due to the stress on the now overused sewerage system they feel that adding additional properties with multiple toilets, bathrooms etc will have a great impact on the existing sewerage system and until the works have been updated feel that no further building of properties should be allowed to be erected.

Regards

Cath

Mrs Cath Jopson Clerk to Millom Town Council



6 Newton Street, Millom, LA18 4DR

My office hours are Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 08.00am - 03.00pm



This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Millom Town Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. Millom Town Council is registered under the Data Protection Act (ZA446574))